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February 27, 2001 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnuiport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thanks again for writing to WFBS-AM in Berwick PA. We're constantly battling WADO in New York, 
and WI-ITK-AM in Rochester, NY. Sorry we didn't reach you on that evening.. -we did receive two 
reception reports from Ontario Canada, and, several weeks ago we heard from a listener in Schenectady, 
NY. 

Thanks for contacting us! 

Cordially, 1 

evin M. -nnssy 
President 

FBS WIRELESS CORPORATION 
WFBS Radio 1280-, Berwick -Bloomsburg 


